
General Meeting 
July 21, 2010 

 
Meeting was called to order at  7:40 pm.   The minutes from the last meeting were 
approved by  Gunther and seconded by Frank               . 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Patrick McGrath 

• PYSA had a net income of $8136.76 

 
1st Vice President – Intramurals:  Ed Jardell     

• Intramural season went well overall this year. 
• The adult intramural group would like to continue playing. 
 

2nd Vice President – Travel:  Gunther Nugent 
• Gunther spoke of how Inter-County keeps moving the registration date up every 

year for registration. 
• George Baxavaneos is going to enter the girls into the Lehigh Valley league. 
• Bill Thorington will have to go through the registatraion process. 
• Bill needs to make an appointment at 2:00 on Aug 3 at Inter-County. 
• Craig Link is going to send information to Gunther for September tournaments. 

 
   
Head Coach/Referee:  Chuck Kulesza 
  

• No update 
 
 
Sponsorship Coordinator:  George Baxavaneos  
  

• George will get plaques to intramural sponsors. 
 
Equipment Manager:  Mark Naylon 

• Is giving Coaches uniform orders. 
 
Registrar:  Bill Thorrington 

• All Coaches need to give team information and documents to Bill. 
• Gunther will get new team information to Bill. 
• Bill announced that we sold 15 magnets at the snack stand. 
 

Secretary :  Tony Romeo 
• I am working on coming up with a template master schedule with contact 

information for all board members in order to be more proactive.  
 
 



President’s Report:  Frank Demas 
• No Update 

Old Business 
 
New Business 
 

• An idea was given to have a fund raiser.  The fund raiser might be something like 
a chicken dinner.  Frank suggested we form a committee in order to manager such 
an event. 

 
Motion was made to adjourn by Frank, seconded by Tony. 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Tony Romeo   


